

Welcome to the Patient Participation Group

INTRODUCTION

All GP Practices are required to establish and maintain a Patient Participation Group (PPG). The purpose of this Group is to identify improvements that could be made in the delivery of services to patients.

As follows:

- 1. Being a critical friend to the Practice;
- 2. Advising the Practice on the Patient Perspective and providing a view on the responsiveness and quality of services;
- 3. Encouraging patients to take greater responsibility for their own and their family's health;
- 4. Organising Health Promotions Events;
- 5. Enabling ongoing communication with patients.

MEMBERSHIP

Members of the Group should be representative of the patient population relating to the Practice.

FREQUENCY OF MEETINGS

Quarterly

HOW TO GET INVOLVED?

Do you want to make a difference? If so, register your interest via the online application form, https://www.mayfordhouse.co.uk/ppg/application-to-join, or enquire at our Reception!

Published date: 13th July, 2021 Review due: July, 2022